
 
 

30 September 2024 

  

Dear WoSA Members,  

  

During September our international team traveled to South Africa for the annual WoSA Strategic 

Conference and AGM. The Strategic Conference took place in Franschhoek this year at the beautiful 

L’Ermitage hotel and villas and a lot of the planning for CapeWine 2025 took place, amongst other 

important topics that were discussed and decisions made.  

  

On the 18th of September we hosted our AGM at The Franschhoek Cellar, to an audience of 120 

people - one of the best attendances yet. For those of you who couldn’t join us on the day, please do 

feel free to take a look at the various market presentations from our international team to get an idea 

of market trends and activities that have taken place over the past year.  

  

 
 

Kind regards 
The WoSA Team 

https://wosa.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=224be1c188874c2ffa4c8009d&id=234d80609a&e=f4feda5266

